May 13, 1970

Professor Tim Robertson
Department of Statistics
Universgity of lowa

Iowa City, Iowa 52240

Dear Professor Robertson,

I'm happy vou'll represent the Iowa
section of the Mathematical Association of
Bmerica at the summer meeting in Laramie.
As I recall in the past vou will be
reimbursed for your travel cost at the
meeting. I will inform the secretary
you will represent our section.

Yours truly,

B. E. Gillam
Sec. Tresas.
Iowa Sec. M.A.A.

BEG/lsw




